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TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE MEETING (1)

Monday 20th March 2006
Question No 3
Question:
Cllr J Neville 
"To ask the Manager for an update on proposals to provide “no dumping/no litter” signs as requested by a number of Residents Associations and will the Manager please note the potential environmental effects of the provision of such signs and will the Manager make a statement on the issue?” 
Reply:
Arrangements have been made with the Housing Department to erect ‘no dumping’ signs at various locations.  A list of locations is being prepared at present and when completed this list will be forwarded to the Housing Department for implementation as soon as possible. The list will include housing estates where ‘no dumping’ signs have been previously requested.
